
From: Ben Schiffer
To: Trefethen, Jean; Tratebas, Alice
Cc: MGriffin@stratawyo.com; Ralph Knode; Royal Pond (RPond@stratawyo.com)
Subject: [External_Sender] Draft Mitigation and Minimization Plan Required by the Ross PA
Date: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 10:55:55 AM

Jean and Alice—
Please see the attached Draft Mitigation and Minimization Plan prepared to satisfy stipulation D.2. of
the Ross PA. At your soonest convenience, please let me know if you have any questions, concerns
or comments on the attached. If I receive no comments within 30 days, per the PA, I will assume that
NRC will distribute to all the PA Parties in an efficient manner for their review. Thanks.

Ben

Benjamin J. Schiffer, P.G. | Energy/Environmental Department Manager
1849 Terra Avenue | Sheridan, WY 82801
Tel 307-672-0761 | Cell 307-217-2032
www.wwcengineering.com
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